
 
 
             
             
             

              
Statistics 

January 2022 This month Last month YTD 2021 

Patron Activity 
    

OPAC Logins 208 210 208 3081 

SIP2 Logins 621 541 621 6775 

Main door count 1710 1404 1710 n/a 

Circulation and Renewals 
    

Checkouts 2375 1972 2375 28723 

Renewals by Staff 439 623 439 6247 

Renewals by OPAC 246 341 246 2878 

E-Audio & E-book checkouts 454 427 454 5491 

Holds Requested 
    

Holds by Staff 82 107 82 1683 

Holds by OPAC 118 90 118 1495 

     

Item Counts 32375 32879 32375 32879 

     

Public Access Computers 
    

Pages Printed n/a 1331 n/a n/a 

     

Resource Sharing Savings 2537.85 3560.94 2537.85 n/a 

Items borrowed by consortium 
libraries 

172 194 172 n/a 

Items borrowed from 
consortium libraries 

208 198 208 n/a 
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Events 
We handed out over 40 Make and Take kits for the Lunar New Year.  
We handed out activity packets for Martin Luther King Jr day and for the Lunar New Year.  
These continue to be an easy low cost thing to do. 
Throughout January we offered free books to every kid that came into the library, for every 
visit. This was sponsored by the Friends of the Library. 
 

Projects ongoing 
We have added 38 Board games and Puzzles in January.  Most of these were purchased by 
the Friends of the Library.  Patrons have also started donating games that are in almost 
new condition.  Almost every item has checked out at least once.   
We have integrated several small children’s book collections into our larger picture book 
collection.  This will make it easier for patrons to find a title.  100 Books to Read and  the 
Ready to Read collections are now part of the picture book collection or the Easy Reader 
collection, depending on the type of book it was. 
The small homeschool collection has been updated and integrated into the nonfiction 
education/language collection, where parents are more likely to look for the information. 
We have completed the weeding of the Adult Fiction and Young Adult collections.  
We are starting to plan for the 2022 Summer Reading Program. 
We are in the startup phase of creating a robust 1000 Books Before Kindergarten program. 
We saw a 20% increase in circulation of items in the library and a 6% increase in the 
circulation of digital items.  
 

New Library update 
No new update or changes for this month. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


